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Veryan Sports News 

 

Letters will come home with 8 children this week 

that have been selected to take part in the 

Roseland Sports Festival Swimming Gala on 

January 11
th

 at Polkyth Leisure Centre. This is set 

to be an exciting all day event and we look 

forward to hearing the results! 

 

We would like to have Club Ambassadors to help 

signpost pupils to clubs within the local area. If 

you attend a sports/physical activity club locally 

and would like to share a photo of you taking 

part, or with an award you have achieved, we 

would LOVE to display these on our ‘Wall of 

Fame’ and share in your sporting achievments. 

Don’t forget to add details of your club name and 

where you attend so others might be able to join 

in too?! 

 

 If there are any parents or carers who would like 

to run or assist in an after school club please 

contact the school office: 

veryan.secretary@celticcross.education 

 

Dates and booking for the new term clubs 

coming soon! 

Reminder: places are booked on: 

www.veryan.parentseveningsystem.co.uk   
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